From: Steven Bush [mailto:smbush@bushlawgroup.net] 
Sent: Friday, June 12, 2020 8:31 AM
To: Vogel, William
Cc: Madani, Mo; Campbell, Thomas; Eduard Badiu
Subject: RE: DS 2020-022


	[NOTICE] This message comes from a system outside of DBPR. Please exercise caution when clicking on links and/or providing sensitive information. If you have concerns, please contact your Knowledge Champion or the DBPR Helpdesk.



  
Good morning Mr. Vogel: 

I have had a chance to speak with Mr. Badiu and based upon our conversation yesterday, Mr. Badiu would like to withdraw the Declaratory Action. He previously filed in this matter.  He will refile based upon the new building code that will take affect in six months.  If you require anything further from us, please feel free to reach out to me.  

Thank you for all your help and thank the committee for their efforts on this matter. 

Sincerely,
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Steven M. Bush, Esq.
The Bush Law Group, LLC
6622 Southpoint Drive S.
Suite 190
Jacksonville, FL 32216
904-552-1006 – office
smbush@bushlawgroup.net
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